
 

 

3rd Quarter 2021 

CELEBRATING GGC ANNIVERSARIES: 

Sheldon Poitra – 11 Years in August 

Jim White – 9 Years in October 

Jack Godfrey – 8 Years in September 

Jon Mauck – 7 Years in August 

Alex White – 4 Years in August 

Charlie Dempsey – 2 Years in September 

Caleb Farr – 2 Years in October 

Slade Salmon – 1 Year in September 

 

Project Spotlight: Conyers Spec Warehouse: 

 

GGC is entering the final phases of work at the Conyers Spec Warehouse 

located in Conyers, GA, that is being built by Evans General Contractors.  This 

24-acre site is located off of Interstate 20 East at Old Covington Highway and 

will be home to a 290,000 SF warehouse – if you drive I-20 East of the City, you 

can’t miss it on the north side of the interstate.  Our scope of work included 

2,700 LF of continuous footing, 97 EA spread footings, 290,000 SF of 6” non-

reinforced slab on grade, 117,000 SF of 8” thick tilt wall panels and over 200,000 

SF of 8” concrete paving.  This is the Tilt Wall Business Unit’s largest project to 

date as far as overall square footage and number of panels.  Partnering with 

Florida Mechanical, who provided a 275-ton crane and operator, the team was 

able to set 123 panels in 6 days. Our internal Tilt-Up team, consisting of General 

Supt Jorge Mendiola, Sr Project Manager Brian Pulley, PMs Ian McMillan and 

Tomas Gonzalez, have done a great job fostering the relationship with Evans 

Construction, who has become one of our key clients (we will complete 5 

projects for Evans in ’21).  We already have several key projects in our sights 

with Evans for 2022.   
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Mark your calendars…  

• Our 2021 Floating Holiday will be Monday 
December 27th.  So, everyone will have a 
company holiday 4-day weekend over 
Christmas from Friday 12/24 through 
Monday 12/27.  Merry Christmas.  

• GGC’s Spring Fling 2022 is already on the 
calendar. Never too early to make sure you 
keep Sat April 30th locked in! 

• Christmas Luncheon is set for Friday 
December 10th at the usual spot – Dreamland 
BBQ at Duluth Square. 

• Look-out for a GGC Service Project in the 
works for 2022 – hopefully get everyone out 
to help with a community service project.  
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GGC has added three new teammates over 

the last quarter.  Fernando Vidales joins 

GGC’s tilt-up team as an Assistant 

Superintendent, coming over from Ely.  He 

will expand our tilt-up field supervision 

capabilities.  GGC also welcomes back 

Jordan McCurdy to the shop and logistics 

team.  Jordan gives us depth in that 

department with his equipment 

maintenance and driving/load in-out 

skillset.  Finally, GGC brought on Place and 

Finish Foreman Joel Sanchez with an entire 

Place and Finish crew (see story on page 1).  

These valuable employees continue to 

expand our depth of services delivering the 

highest quality work! 

Jordan                 Fernando                Joel 


